Dawn Daugherty

689 10th St. S.W.

Huron, S.D. 57350
605-350-4813
Dawn.daugherty@k12.sd.us

November 22, 2016

Mr. Terry Nebelsick
Superintendent
Huron School Distict

Business Office

Hiurety, 5.D. 57350

Dear Mr Nebelsick,

I would like to inform you that I will be retiring as a para
educator effective July1,2017. I would like to continue working the

after school program.

While I look forward to my retirement , I will truly miss being
part of the Huron School District and the wonderful staff I have
worked with. There is nothing more enjoyable than working with

children.
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